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Friday 14th February 2025 

I cannot believe that we are at the end of our first half term. This has very been busy and 

has brought about lots of exciting experiences and learning. This week, Year 5 welcomed 

the parents in to showcase their learning about Biomes. Year 2 had a fantastic time at the 

Sealife Centre. One pupil told me it was the best day of his life! You can’t beat that. We 

have also had our visitors from Open the Book, with their interactive bible stories which 

included several of our pupils.  

In Celebration Collective Worship today we reflected back on this term’s learning about 

Respect. At the end we prayed for a safe Half term holiday, and we also spoke about 

staying safe. Here is our prayer: - 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


 

 

 

Bratton’s Bright Stars 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 

 



 

 

House Points 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Learning Conferences 

 

We know that you love to find out about what your children are learning and see the 

progress that they are making. Learning Conferences are being held in the week beginning 

3rd March. You will be able to book your appointments online. Details of how to do so and 

more information is below. 



Young Carers 

 

Do you have a child/ren between age 5 – 18 who help look after or support a brother or 

sister, parent or grandparent with a disability or an illness? Telford Young Carers can 

provide opportunities for these children. We have already signed some of our pupils up 

for this, but I felt it was worth sharing as we are happy to support other families with this 

process. 

   

  

 



Other Support Services 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. The 
theme is ‘Reading for Fun’. We will be sharing the book ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ 
by Drew Daywalt. We would like children to wear something to match their year 
group colour which they have been allocated. We would also love parents to come 
in and share a book with their child. Please see the World Book Day letter for more 
information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



February Half Term Events  

 

Looking for things to do over half term that are reasonably priced and accessible. Click on 

this link to find out what is happening across Telford and Wrekin. 

February Half Term Holidays 2025 activity brochure 

 

Pupils we are Proud of 

Michael, in year 5, attended a District Chess Competition last weekend for the first time 

through Cubs and he placed 2nd! 

Well done Michael. 

 

Last weekend Jackson swam a mile. He’s been wanting this badge for a while and is really 

proud of his achievement. We are too Jackson, 1 mile nonstop is fabulous! 

 

https://indd.adobe.com/view/a870c75a-9356-4b5d-ab82-aaea5178e948


 

Annie at Charlton 

 

On Tuesday, the Year 5 pupils were treated to Charlton’s Production of Annie. On 

Wednesday evening, I along with many other staff members, pupils and parents attended 

the show. It was absolutely fabulous, made even better by the fact that it starred many 

past pupils of St. Peter’s Bratton. We are all exceptionally proud of these pupils and 

recognise their amazing achievements. Thank you to all the staff at Charlton for providing 

us (and the pupils) with this wonderful opportunity.  

 

A Huge Thank You 

 

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank all the staff for everything that they do for all our 

wonderful children. We are very blessed to have such nurturing adults. 



Thank you to the Friends PTA for always doing a marvellous job and constantly supporting 

us as a school, not only financially but also gifting their time to support with visits and 

adult supervision. You are all amazing. 

Finally, thank you to you the families and commuity of St. Peter’s Bratton. We all work 

well to ensure that we ENRICH all these children’s lives. 

 

Have a wonderful half term holiday and I will see you all back safely on TUESDAY 25th 

FEBRUARY, 2025 (not that any of you would forget that we have a PD Day on 24th!). 

 

Mrs Welsh 😊 

 

Learning Conferences.  

As many of you know we aim to provide a number of planned occasions for you to discuss 

your child’s work with their teacher. This term we are offering one ten-minute face-to-face 

meeting with your child’s class teacher.  

The Learning Conferences are in the week beginning the 3rd of March. Each class has 

different dates and times apart from Wednesday 5th March after school when all teachers 

are available. You will be able to see these  

Date Class Time Where 

Monday 3rd March RO2 9-11:20am 

Hall 

2R1 9-11:20am 

3G2 9-11:20am 

6O2 9-11:20am 

Tuesday 4th March RO1 9-11:20am 

1R1 9-11:20am 

3G1 9-11:20am 

4G1 9-11:20am 

5O1 9-11:20am 

5O2 9-9:20am 

6O1 9-11:20am 

Wednesday 5th March RO1 

3:30pm-5:30pm Outside the classroom 
RO2 

1R1 

1R2 



2R1 

2R2 

3G1 

3G2 

4G1 

5O1 

5O2 

6O1 

6O2 

6O2 

4G2 3:30-5pm 

Thursday 6th March RO1 9-9:40am 

Hall 

1R2 9-11:20am 

2R2 9-11:20am 

3G2 9-9:30am 

4G2 9-11:20am 

5O1 9-9:20am 

5O2 9-11:20am 

6O2 9-9:40am 

Friday 7th March  RO2 9-9:40am 

Outside Classroom 

1R2 9-9:40am 

1R1 10-10:50am 

2R1 9-10:10am 

2R2 9-9:50am 

3G1 9-9:50am 

4G1 9-10:00am 

4G2 10-11:10am 

6O1 9-9:30am 

 

Each child has one appointment with the teacher. Please only book one appointment. As 

the appointments are on different days you are able to book more than one session, 

however, if this happens the school office will contact you and ask which is your preference 

and the other appointments will be removed. 

All bookings can be made on ‘My Child At School’ (MCAS). 



You will be able to book the Learning Conference from Tuesday 25th February on MCAS and 

will close on the day before the learning conference. Any unallocated appointments will be 

allocated to parents who have not made an appointment. 

Please login to MCAS and look for Parents evening. (On the left dashboard) 

 

In the top left corner, you will see a drop down- please select the date you require. 

 

A screen such as this will appear. Please click on the class teacher’s name. 

 

Select the time you require. 

 

Your appointment will appear and will look like this. You can also cancel your appointment 

by clicking on the cross in the right. 

 

 



 

 

 



Year 6 

 

During this week children in Year 6 have been working hard on preparing for Sats and we 

are very pleased with the efforts of all children. In Maths we have been working on finding 

the area and perimeter of shapes including parallelograms.   

 

 



 

 

They have also been writing reports linked to our book ‘The last Wild’. We focussed on 
using formal language and using the passive tense. Here are some extracts from our 
work:   

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Date Event 

Monday 17th February Half term 

Monday 24th February PD Day 

w/c Monday 3rd March Learning conferences  

Wednesday 5th March Year 4 visit – Wroxeter  

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Friday 28th March Someone Special Day – Friends event 

Wednesday 9th April Easter Service – All Saints Church – details to follow 

Friday 11th April Decorate Egg competition & Easter raffle draw – Friends 
event 

Monday 14th April Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 5th May May Day Bank Holiday 

Friday 9th May Colour Run – Friends event 

Monday 12th – 15th May SATs weeks 

Monday 26th May Half Term 

Friday 27th June Sports Day & Family picnic – details to follow 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 7th July Transition Days – Meet New Teacher 

Tuesday 8th July Transition Days – Meet New Teacher 

Wednesday 9th July  Year 6 Church Leavers Service – details to follow 

Wednesday 9th July Meet the new teachers (3:30pm – 4:30pm) 

Friday 11th July Summer Festival – Friends event 

Thursday 17th July School Leavers Celebration – in school – details to follow 

Friday 18th July End of term 


